
Alhoda International School

Annual Notice for the Academic Session 2024-2025

Dear Parents and Students,

We are pleased to announce that the new academic session for the year 2024-2025 will commence on 1st April
2024. As we begin this exciting journey, we look forward to another year of growth, learning, and academic excellence.
We would like to bring the following important points to your attention:

1. Academic Calendar:

● The detailed academic calendar, including holidays, examination schedules, and special events, will be shared
with students during the first week of school and posted on the school's official website.

● All students are expected to maintain regular attendance throughout the academic year, as consistent
participation is key to academic success.

2. Uniform and Supplies:

● Students are required to wear the prescribed school uniform, which can be purchased from the designated
store. Please ensure uniforms are in accordance with school guidelines.

● A list of required textbooks and stationery for each grade level will be provided. Kindly ensure all materials are
procured before the start of the session.

3. School Timings:

● Regular school hours will be from 8:00 AM to 2:30 PM. Students are expected to arrive on time and adhere to
all school regulations regarding punctuality and discipline.

4. Transportation:

● School bus services will resume from the first day of the new session. Parents are requested to confirm their
bus routes and timings with the school transport office in advance.

5. Health and Safety Measures:

● As part of our commitment to maintaining a safe learning environment, health and hygiene protocols will
continue to be strictly followed. Parents are encouraged to monitor their children's health and keep them home
if they display any signs of illness.

6. Extracurricular Activities:

● Alhoda International School continues to promote holistic education, and as such, various clubs, sports, and
extracurricular activities will resume from the second week of the session. Students are encouraged to actively
participate in these enriching programs.

7. Communication with Parents:



● We believe in maintaining a strong partnership with parents. Regular Parent-Teacher Meetings (PTMs) will be
held to discuss students' progress. Any changes or updates will be communicated through our school app and
website.

8. Fees and Payments:

● The fee structure for the upcoming session remains unchanged. Parents are kindly reminded to ensure timely
payment of fees to avoid any disruptions in their child's education. The fee schedule will be available at the
accounts office and on the school website.

9. Contact Information:

● Please ensure that the school has your current contact information, including phone numbers and email
addresses, so you can stay updated with important notices and announcements.

We are excited to welcome all our students back to school and embark on another year of academic excellence,
personal growth, and meaningful experiences. Let us work together to make this academic year a successful and
enriching one for our students.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Warm regards,

Administration Office

Alhoda International School


